
From: Sue Ivy <Robin.Ivy@townebank.net>
To: Renee Ford <RFord@flyphf.com>
CC: Ken Spirito <KSpirito@flyphf.com>
Subject: Re: Transfer Funds
Date: 31.07.2014 18:38:55 (+02:00)

The transfer is done.

Have a good day!

Sue

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 31, 2014, at 12:39 PM, "Renee Ford" <RFord@flyphf.com <mailto:RFord@flyphf.com> > wrote:

         Hello Sue,

         Can you transfer $265,676.16 from account #6597 (US DOT) to account #6619 (RAISE) today.  
Ken and I realized those funds were in the incorrect account.  Please let me know when you have made 
the transfer.  Thanks for your assistance!

         Best Regards,

         E. Renee Ford

         Director of Finance & Administration

         Peninsula Airport Commission

         Newport News/Williamsburg International Airport

         900 Bland Blvd. Suite G

         Newport News, VA 23602

         (P) 757-877-0221 x225

         www.flyphf.com <http://www.flyphf.com> 
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